
Dear Colleagues,  

The Educators and Scientists Free Trade Union of Georgia (ESFTUG) condemns the aggression of Russia 
against the State of Ukraine. The Georgian teaching society as well as the Georgian people expresses 
their solidarity and support to the people of Ukraine. We are well aware of those pains and tragedy that 
Russian aggression brings. Unfortunately, we have lots of experiences at different stages of our history. 
And in the recent years, meaning the 2008 Russian attach on Georgia.  
We are admired by the courage and principality  of the Ukrainian people, what we are sure comes from  
a great deal of credit to Ukrainian teachers who have been able to raise freedom-loving and national-
minded people generations. 
The ESFTUG expresses the solidarity of our members with Ukrainian teachers, academic staff, students 
and schoolchildren. 
We express our readiness to host the groups, sent  by our Ukrainian sister organizations at the ESFTUG  
leisure-training venue in Georgia,  both during this difficult period and afterwords, we are deeply 
confident that you will win this war!. During the  stay in Georgia, Ukrainian colleagues will be provided 
by the ESFTUG. 
 
While our members are actively  involved  in various humanitarian campaigns, we ask you to let us know 
what kind of humanitarian assistance you need for the learning process and the household needs of 
teachers. 

 
Wishing you victory and peace   
  

Слава Україні    
 
In Solidarity and Respectfully  
 
MAIA KOBAKHIDZE 
ESFTUG President  


